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Since our last board meeting in April I have participated in all of the meeting that was called by 
our National President. I have even attended a computer learning session on line in order to obtain 
added skills that will benefit our organization. I have continued to perform all the duties of the 
treasurer which are approving incoming accounts payable invoices to be paid and working with 
the office if anything is needed. I have been in communication with our finance department in 
preparing for our 2022 budget. I have worked closely with our Vista Chair, Susan Henthorn, on 
totally the hours submitted by our members.  

With the viruses we have been unable to travel to our National Board meeting in Silver Springs. 
Our on line Board meetings has kept us all contacted. I am hoping that we can return to our in 
person meetings in April. I am always available if anyone needs help. 

 

Kathy Andras 


